
Child Care Booking Form for Key Workers  

Starting Tuesday 23 February 2021 – Friday 5 March 2021 

This provision is for families who really need it, only book this provision if you are not able to 
keep your child in the safety of their own home. DfE guidance states “Parents whose work is 
critical to the coronavirus (COVID-19) and EU transition response including those who work 
in health and social care and in other key sectors by the government. Children with at least 
one parent or carer who is a critical worker can go to school if required, but parents and 
carers should keep their children at home if they can”.  

 

Please return this form electronically by 3.00pm on Thursday 4 February to 
admin@bybrookvalley.wilts.sch.uk.  This will enable us to plan our staffing for after 
half term. 

We understand that your booking may change if you find that you are able to care for 
your child at home. 

Tick all the sessions you require. 

Childs Name: 

Year Group: 

 8.30 - 4.00 9.00 - 3.00 8.30 - 1.00 1.00 - 4.00 

Monday     
Tuesday  

   

Wednesday  
   

Thursday  
   

Friday     
 

 

I confirm that I am a key worker and that my occupation is recorded on the 
Governments list.  I cannot make any other provision for my child while I continue to 
work. 

Signed………………………………………………………………………… 
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